
BULLETINBULLETIN  
Friday 25th April 2025Friday 25th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to school for the Summer Term, we hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. We have been very pleased 
with how well the children have settled quickly back into their learning, demonstrating positive attitudes and compassion 
towards each other.  
 
We have also been delighted to welcome Emma, our new school cook, to North Rigton this week. She has been supported in 
the kitchen by Erika and the handover has allowed her to get to know the children from the get-go. She has demonstrated 
fantastic culinary skills already; if your child has not had a school dinner for a while, this would be the perfect time to try them 
out again.  
 
Once again, we have many exciting opportunities planned for this term so please keep an eye on the website and the list of 
dates included weekly on the Bulletin. Some of the activities we are looking forward to include trips for all classes to Kith 
Homestead, opportunities for all children to be engaged with our lovely garden and, of course, Sports Day!  There is also a full 
and exciting programme of events for our Year 6 Leavers. 
 
New Reception places have been allocated for September 2025. We have just a few places remaining at North Rigton so if you 
know anyone who is still looking for a place for their Reception child in September or didn't get their first-place choice of 
school, please ask them to get in touch. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples -      Pears—  

Bella - Respect    Evie - Respect  

      Dylan - Resilience  

Busy Bees—     Tigers—  

Max - Positivity    Evelyn - Respect 

Anastasia - Independence   Silas - Independence 

 

Sporting Ribbon - Charlie (Y4) for showing such kindness and  

helping his peers in cricket & Albie (Y4) for showing such positivity in cricket.

 

 

 

Willow -   79 

Hawthorn -         108 

Rowan -   72 

Maple -   79 

Well done to Hawthorn this 

week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Cassia (Y1) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for beautiful letter formation. 
 
A huge well done to Louie (Y6) who was chosen as Reader of the Week for progressing so much with his 
reading fluency and application.  
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Summer Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

28.04.25   Phonics Screening Check information session for parents—3.40pm in Pears classroom  

05.05.25   Bank Holiday  

12.05.25—15.05.25  Y6 SATs Assessments (wellbeing breakfast club available to all Y6s in school from 8.15am) 

21.05.25—23.05.25   Tigers class trip to Newby Wiske Residential (please note that drop off on the 21st is at the  

    Odeon) 

23.05.25   Break up for half term 

02.06.25   Teacher Training Day—School closed to pupils 

06.06.25   Class photos 

09.06.25   New Apples 2025 starters parent information meeting—3.45pm in Apples classroom  

09.06.25—13.06.25  Year 1 Phonics Screening Assessments 

11.06.25   Eco group to Kith Homestead (Pt 4/4) 

 

 

 

 

17.06.25   Sports Day—Parents welcome to join us on the school field from 1.30pm  

25.06.25   Y5/6 Production in the school hall—performances at 10.30am and 2.00pm 

30.06.25   Y6 trip to Crucial Crew  

01.07.25   Y6 trip to Ripon Cathedral  

02.07.25    Tigers class trip to Kith Homestead  

03.07.25    Apples class trip to Kith Homestead  

04.07.25    Pears class trip to Kith Homestead 

09.07.25    Busy Bees class trip to Kith Homestead  

10.07.25   Whole school moving up morning (transition morning) 

    New Apples 2025 starters stay and play—9.30am—11.30am 

11.07.25   End of year reports sent home via email  

18.07.25    Break up for summer holidays 

 

 

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed ... 

The Flight to Neverland (From "Hook")  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gVJazSQk25o&t=17s

